Welcome Ceremony

02 August 2022

On a welcome ceremony was organized for the students of 3rd year B.Sc. and 1st year M.Sc. in Physics Department. Principal Dr. SarvadeJ.P. as the chief guest of the program .Head of department Prof.Dr.Veer S.S. Sir as president of program.

Veer Sir, while expressing his presidential message, gave information about the physics department and the subject of physics and welcomed the students with a bouquet of flowers and wished them good luck for the future. And advised to work hard for your own progress 32 students and all faculty members of the department attended the program. Some students expressed their happiness to be a member of Physics department.

Prof.Hegade A.U.Coordinator of this program, gave a vote of thanks. Prof.Makhare S.B.sir did.



Teachers Day 2022

September 5, 2022

Arts, Science, and Commerce College, Indapur, celebrated Teacher's Day, commemorating the birth anniversary of Dr. Sarvapalli Radhakrishnan, the second President of India. The program was presided over by Dr. Veer S.S. with Prof. Kamble as the chief guest. The event began with a wreath-laying ceremony at Dr. Radhakrishnan's bust.

In his presidential address, Dr. Veer highlighted Dr. Radhakrishnan's contributions to the Indian education system, including his role as the chairman of the first Indian University Commission. Dr. Veer applied to the students to plant one tree each, and the **Department of Physics took the lead by planting ten trees in the college premises**. The program was attended by 80 students and all the professors of the department.

Prof. Holkunde coordinated the event, and Prof. Patel delivered the vote of thanks.



Hydro-Electric Power Station Visit

Date: 20 Sept 2022

A group of around 50 students from B.Sc.program visited_Hydro Power Station (Ujjani Dam) under the guidance of Prof. Holkunde V.C, Raut S.A., Sathe T.A. and Hegade A.U. During the visit, the students gained valuable knowledge about working of Hydro power station. The primary objective of the visit was to inspire students to focus on research & renewable energy studies which was successfully achieved. The Head of the Department, Dr. Veer S.S.and the Principal of the College, Dr. Sarvade J.P. provided valuable guidance and support for the research center visit.



Poster Presentation

30th Sept 2022

Under Savitribai Phule Pune University, Pune, a college level poster presentation competition was organized at College of Arts Science and Commerce, Indapur to give scope to the latent talents of the students. Dr.Sarvade J.P. he cut the ribbon. Students from various departments of the college participated in this competition. The first three ranked students in this competition were selected for the invention competition held in the university. In this competition Waghmare Shraddha and Diksha Misal from Physics Department bagged the Second position. Head of Department of Physics Prof.Dr. Veer S.S. he was felicitated and honored on his behalf. Students participating in this competition from Physics Department Prof. Raut S.A. and Prof. Patel S.H. they got invaluable guidance.



Farewell Ceremony

Date 06 April 2023

The last program of the academic year 2022-23 is the Farewell Ceremony. A special bond is formed between the students and the college. Today on 06th April 2023 on behalf of Department of Physics 3rd Year B.Sc. &2nd year M.Sc. To bid farewell to students, this farewell ceremony program was organized by Head of Department Physics. It was done under the guidance of Dr.Veer Sir. Principal of the college Dr. Sarvade Sir was present as the Chief Guest and Prof. Dr. Veer Sir, Head of the Department was present in the chair. While expressing his thoughts, the Principal wished the students for their future and for the next exams. On the valedictory day, recreational games and lunch were organized for the students by the department. On this occasion, some students expressed their gratitude towards the College & Physics Department and some gifts were given to the Physics Department on behalf of the students. This program was supported by all the professors of the department. A vote of thanks was given by Prof. Patel Sir believed.

